OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
7?{ Zi_
/

Auguast 5, 1964

Mr. Robert G. Ranagan
Hanagan Petroleum Corporation
Post Office Box 1737

Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hanagan:

We have given due consideration to your request of August 4, 1964,
to discontinue the monthly deadweight tests on the Hanagan Petro-
leum Coxporation #1-D Tepee State, Section 32, Township 21 South,
Range 24 East, Eddy County, New Mexico. The Commission has certain-
ly been pleased with the results of the tests taken through July,
and on the basis of this information, we are reducing the number

of remaining tests from six to three.

Because of the importance of this matter we do not feel that the
tests should be discontinued at this time and will require that
tests be submitted in September and November of 1964 and January,
1965.

= Tg & C

Please continue to notify other operatorsa and the Commission Office
at Artesia of the test dates so that the tests may be witnessed.

Very truly yours,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Secretary-Director
ALP/irx

cct Mr. M. L. Armstrong
Thie Copy m Oil Consexvation Commission
Bor Artesia, New Mexico

Marathon 0il Company
Roswell, New Mexico

Marathon 0il Company
Midland, Texas
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